
 

 

 

 
 
 
11th September 2019  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 
 
As you will have hopefully seen in the induction booklets and on the school calendar, you and 
your son are invited to the Year 7 welcome evening on Wednesday 18th September 2019.  
 
The evening will be held in the Williams Hall at MTBS and will start at 6:30pm and finish at 8pm 
and there will be snacks and drinks available. You will hear from the Headmaster, Dr Clay about 
Firefly and the reward system, Mr Green about the Co-Curricular opportunities this term and 
Mr O’Brien about the term so far, his expectations of the boys and the recent  Rock and River 
trip.  
 
The evening will be a great opportunity for you to meet informally with your son’s Form Tutor 
and other parents.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr D Wickes 
Headmaster 
 


